Club Story



Story of Onnuri Church Awana Club



It was a blessing for us to meet Awana. Marriage Builders team in Onnuri Church serves schools for the couples who are married and while the staffs minister, our children had to spent time by themselves. We prayed for the children and as a reply from God, we met Awana.

We prayed about a year before we started Awana. We were not sure if we could really start Awana in our team, because we didn't had any full time pastor nor teacher who could help us at that time. Somebody had to devote for Awana. At last, God gave us faith to go for it and we started Aawana in 2007.

We appreciate Awana missionary very much that he came to our church and did the teacher's training course just for us and gave us lots of strength that we can do it. From the year 2007 until now, our children has grown in Awana. While the parents are having meetings on sundays 4:00pm to 6pm our children enjoy their time in Awana. Because the teachers serve Awana and MB school the teachers were burned out and some teachers stopped serving and as a result, we had a little slump last year. But praise the Lord! Our children gave the teachers strength by showing how much they love Awana and the teens who graduated T&T club volunteered to help the teachers.

They were great!!! This year, new teachers volunteered and we overcame the slump.

Yes, our children who grew in the words of God in Awana, they new Awana has to go on in MB team.

Yes, they are kids who are very noise and not always submissive, but they are God's wonderful weapons to let the Kingdom of God to come within us.

We love our children and we thank Awana because Awana taught us that.

Thank you Awana!!! Thank you Jesus Christ our Lord!!!

